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HHF Planners
733 Bishop Street, Suite 2590
Honolulu, HI 96813

Ronald A. Sato:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter for review of an Environmental Assessment.

Unfortunately, the Water Resources Research Center does not have the capacity to
review the environmental impact statement at this time due to the faculty position
vacancy.

While we continue to explore filling the current vacancy, the Center will exclude itself
from commentary on this specific environmental assessment study.

Sincerely,
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en T. Lerner, P
Interim Director
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